219 West 16th Street New York 11, N.Y. March 11, 1961

Professor José Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora,

Some weeks ago Professor Casalduero at New York University suggested the idea of publishing my book on Unamuno in Spain. He has told me that he contacted you about this, and that you have endorsed the idea.

I want to thank you again for your continued support of this enterprise and your willingness to recommend my book for publication. However, since, as I indicated in my last letter to you, the thesis which you read has undergone some transformation in its book form, I feel it would be unfair to ask you to recommend the book unless you were to see it first, or at least until it would be possible to discuss it with you.

Because this would place a burden on you, I would like to hear from you concerning this whole matter before going ahead with any plans.

With a great deal of appreciation and enthusiasm for injecting some new life into my book on Unamuno, I remain,

Sincerely yours,

Fred Kersten

15-11-61